

Yelvertoft Primary School

School Lane, Yelvertoft, Northampton, NN6 6LH

Telephone: 01788 822 498 Fax 01788 822012 Head Teacher: Mrs Melanie Servent

Chair of Governors: Mr Paul Starkey Website: www.yelvertoftprimary.com

24th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am in a position to inform you about class arrangements for September 2021.

Our teaching staff will be remaining in the same classes for the next academic year.

Mrs Bennett will be on maternity leave for a proportion of next year but is expecting to return to us later in the year.

Class 1 - Reception and Year 1 Miss Calli Morris & Mrs Edmondson

Class 2 - Year 1 and 2 Miss Debbie Barlow & Mrs Singh

Class 3 - Year 3 and 4 Mr Barry Dow & Mrs Tye

Class 4 - Year 5 and 6 Miss Jones & Mrs Larder

The majority of Year 1 children will be continuing in Class 1 in September with a small number moving to Class 2. Miss Morris will be contacting the parents of the children who will be moving to Class 2.

We are all looking forward to the next academic year and we will do all that we can to make sure that it is a happy and successful year.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Mel Servent Headteacher

MA Servent















